
Code of Ethics



Message
to Staff

LIRA Advogados law firm was established in 2005 
and has always relied on ethics and integrity. Over the 
last 15 years, we have advised our Clients to comply with 
standards and properly deal with paperwork, honoring 
the competitiveness of their operations as well as their 
corporations’ reputation and values.

We appreciate reflecting at all times on the values 
held by our partners and the big corporations we serve in 
our firm, always caring for our interpersonal relationships 
with customers, suppliers, business partners, and 
government agents. Therefore, we have formalized these 
considerations in this Code of Ethics.

These are instructions to guide the action of 
the members of our law firm, which everyone should 
know and act under, to continuously improve our work 
environment and our contribution to the stakeholders we 
are responsible for: our staff, our clients, and society.

 Sincerely,

Alexandre Lira
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